
 
 

Monday, March 16, 2020 

  

Dear Heidelberg Community, 

  

In response to the ever-growing COVID-19 coronavirus pandemic and in our effort to do everything we can to protect 

the safety, health and well-being of our entire community, tonight I am announcing that the Heidelberg University 

campus will be closed, effe
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The COVID-19 coronavirus has had an unexpected impact on each of us in our daily lives, our work, our education 

and our outside activities.  Each of us has had to make changes in our lives that were perhaps unthinkable just days 

ago.  All of these changes were made – including the extremely difficult decision to close our campus – with one goal 

in mind: to limit contagion and spread of the virus. 

  

Heidelberg University is actively working to address your questions and share timely information.  We welcome your 

questions as we work to develop a list of FAQs for this rapidly evolving situation.  Heidelberg continues to update our 

website with information and resources for the campus community at 

https://heidelberg.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=aedcf85e9275dba4a51d423f2&id=16e8af085f&e=5208781db9
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